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TF Moran, Inc., on behalf of Harold J. Lassonde III, requesting Major Site Plan approval to construct a new
6,296 sf structure and associate site improvements for a wedding venue, and two Conditional Use Permits for
impacts to wetland buffer and for the proposed cupola to exceed the maximum height, at 63 Bog Road in the
Residential Open Space (RO) and Medium Density Residential (RM) Districts.
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